
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: City Council Meetings in 2024 
 
DATE:  January 2, 2024 

 
Background 
In November 2023, the City received the attached petition from the Breezy Point 
Neighborhood Alliance with a request to remove holes 4-12 from the disc golf course 
expansion. Staff received input from a majority of councilmembers to formally discuss 
this petition. Per the request of Councilmembers Jensen and Moroni, the discussion of 
this petition was delayed until the January 2, 2024 City Council meeting. 
 
Council Action 
Staff recommends that the City Council discuss whether to grant the request of the 
petitioners to remove holes 4-12 from the disc golf course expansion.  

 


